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MAY 181994

Docket .No. 50-289

Mr. T. Gary Broughton
Vice President and Director, TMI
GPU Nuclear Corporation
Three Mile Island Nuclear Station
P. O. Box 480
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057-0191

Dear Mr. Broughton:

SUBJECT: Inspection No. 50-289/94-02

This letter refers to your May 4,1994, correspondence, in response to our March 30, 1994
letter.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your letters.
These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
'

John F. Rogge, Chief
Reactor Projects Section 4B
Division of Reactor Projects

cc:
M. J. Ross, Director, Operations and Maintenance
J. C. Fornicola, Director, Licensing and Regulatory Affairs
J. S. Wetmore, Manager, TMI Licensing Department
E. L. Blake, Shaw, Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge (Legal Counsel for GPUN)

TMI-Alert (TMIA)
K. Abraham, PAO
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania !
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Mr. T. Gary Broughton 2

bec:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
J. Rogge, DRP

bec (VIA E-MAIL):
W. Dean, OEDO
J. Stolz, PD I-4, NRR
R. Hernan, PD I-4, NRR
M. Shannon, NRR/ILPB
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